

September 27, 2016

Amanda welcomes everyone to our Community Group meeting. This meeting was a pot luck supper at the Legion. Brooke-Alvinston supplied hamburgers and hot dogs.

# **Teeny Tiny Town Summit**

Jane Angma from the Sarnia Community foundation donated \$500 to the Teeny Tiny town Sumitt. Ruth motioned, seconded by John that the Community Group donated \$500 to the Teeny Tiny Town Summit. Dave Moody explained the Teeny Tiny Town Summit.

## Spruce-up days

Winners from the Spruce-up days were invited to the Pot-luck dinner and given their \$50 price.

### <u>Alvin</u>

Landscaping was done at Alvin and sign was put up. Murray Watson repainted Alvin

# Community Garden

Community Garden was very successful this year and produce was shared with the Food Bank. Canning was also done at the arena.

# Fair Parade Float

Anyone who would like to help with the Fair Float should be at the municipal garage at 6:00 pm.

#### Bank Balance

Balance is \$6794.16

Next meeting Ocotber 26, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Municipal Office, everyone welcome